
The Burlington Journal 
 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 1954 
 

Dike District Information Given 
––– 

 A letter received by Norm Wallace 
from R. H. Schroder, secretary for Dike 
district 12 answers several questions 
uppermost in the minds of several Burlington 
residents and the letter is re-printed below 
through the courtesy of Mr. Wallace. 
Dear Mr. Wallace: 
 On behalf of the City of Burlington 
and those interested, you have asked when the 
new dike which is to be built under the plans 
of Dike District No. 12, east and northeast of 
Burlington, will be built. 
 Our present difficulty arises from the 
fact that we have some trouble acquiring a 
small portion of the right-of-way but we 
expect this will be ironed out shortly.  As soon 
as right-of-way is fully acquired, and weather 
conditions permit, we expect to proceed 
immediately.  It would be costly to the 
taxpayers and foolish to attempt piece-meal 
construction.  We have received and hope to 
continue to receive the support of the majority 
of interested parties. 

Respectfully yours, 
R. H. Schroder, 
Secretary for Dike 
District No. 12 


